
Dear smartname

Every once in a while,   an opportunity comes along you just can't pass up on. KBNF has

been presented with one such an amazing opportunity. We have been offered 500-800 fully

functional hospital beds with mattresses that will arrive between Sept. 15 and Nov. 15.

Yep. In three weeks. 

We have multiple countries, hospitals and clinics that are anxiously awaiting those very beds.

These beds would replace older models that are currently in use and give the hospitals a

much-needed boost of support. Some smaller clinics will receive beds for the first time to

allow for capacity-building and greater care.

We are hoping to send the complete package: bed, mattress and linens for each of these

beds.



We cannot do this alone. To process and prep beds safely and securely for their trek across

the ocean, we need to tie and secure all moving pieces. This requires additional space where

we can work. We also need to receive the beds in one secure space, so we can ship directly

from there.

We are looking for a partner who will come alongside us for a short-term five- to six-month

period. Do you know someone who has vacant warehouse space, a store or parkade

that would want to give back and support this initiative?

Here's what we need:

1. SPACE

A short-term space of 8,000-10,000 sq. ft. with a loading dock, ideally in the Surrey or

Langley area from Sept. 15 until March 15.



2. VOLUNTEERS

- We need volunteers to help prepare beds and fold linens for the container loadings

- Strong volunteers to help lift beds on loading days.

- Financial support to help get containers to smaller clinics and facilities that cannot afford the

cost of a container shipment.

This opportunity is a big stretch and a beautiful invitation for all of us to work together

and make this happen. 

For those available to partner with us, Rose would love to hear from you at rose@kbnf.org.

Idelette (idelette@kbnf.org) would love to hear from those who can volunteer.

We look forward to receiving these beds and shipping them to our partners and KBNF family,

with your help!

Sincerely,

mailto:rose@kbnf.org
mailto:idelette@kbnf.org


Rose Woller

Executive Director

Korle-Bu Neuroscience Foundation
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